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Dear Friends of Lighthouse, We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving, and that
your holiday season will be filled with peace and joy. We at Lighthouse Pregnancy
Center have much to be thankful for during this season! Below is a list of just a
few of the things, and it certainly is not all-inclusive. We hope as you reflect during
this season that you find many things to be thankful for as well: "giving thanks
always and for everything to God the Father in the name of our Lord Jesus

Christ" (Ephesians 5:20).

Wendy Beukelman, Director

Here are just a few things we are thankful for this November:

Our Volunteers!! We could not do what we do without them! They are
committed, they work hard, they are dependable, they care, and they love
Jesus. They are a joy to work with, each and every one of them, and this
center is blessed to have them serving in this capacity.

All of those (and there were many) who helped with the Sugar Plum event. It
went very well, and we are also thankful to Rick and Melva Barton for
purchasing a sign for this event to help people locate our booth in the little
room assigned to us.

Our Clients: the walk-ins, the appointments, and the individuals committed to
weekly attending our Earn While You Learn program. We are here to

serve them, but they enrich our lives as well as we see them face their
circumstances with courage and determination.

The girls at Gunnison High School who attend the Get Real Club led by
Michelle Duft, who specializes in relationship and sexual risk avoidance
training.

The space generously donated to us for our continued use in Bethany Baptist
Church. Even while praying for a new building, we are incredibly blessed to
have two spacious offices to continue to operate in, as well as storage space.



Copyright © 2021 Lighthouse Pregnancy Center, All rights reserved.
Legacy Family Ministries Newsletter

Our mailing address is:
Lighthouse Pregnancy Center
PO Box 7103
Gunnison, CO 81230

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

QJ



https://lighthousegunnison.us13.list-manage.com/vcard?u=115d10078b2b5aec9df0abb2e&id=1944653c21
https://lighthousegunnison.us13.list-manage.com/profile?u=115d10078b2b5aec9df0abb2e&id=1944653c21&e=%255BUNIQID%255D&c=bbbd0619f3
https://lighthousegunnison.us13.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=115d10078b2b5aec9df0abb2e&id=1944653c21&e=%255BUNIQID%255D&c=bbbd0619f3
https://lighthousegunnison.us13.list-manage.com/vcard?u=115d10078b2b5aec9df0abb2e&id=1944653c21
https://lighthousegunnison.us13.list-manage.com/profile?u=115d10078b2b5aec9df0abb2e&id=1944653c21&e=%255BUNIQID%255D&c=bbbd0619f3
https://lighthousegunnison.us13.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=115d10078b2b5aec9df0abb2e&id=1944653c21&e=%255BUNIQID%255D&c=bbbd0619f3

